From: Robert Ford, MD [Ford@radpharm.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2008 8:24 AM

To: Petrick, Nicholas A

Subject: QIBA Study

Hello Nick,

          I looked at your latest set of slides.  You asked for comments.

  a.. I plan to look at the phantom images this week.  I suspect the lesion to measure will be obvious.  The slice on which the uni-dimensional measurement swill be taken should be identified to the reader.  We can do this electronically by me labeling the slice on which the image is to be measured.  Based on the permissions we assign to the reader, this would mean they could see the annotation I made indicating the lesion to be measured, but they would not be able to see any measurements made by other readers.   

  b.. I think the readers should measure lesions on preset windows and widths, otherwise the measurements will vary based on the settings. 

  c.. Is this sample size statistically significant or do we need more readers? 

  d.. We can order the images to be read in the worklist of the reader, but would need a randomization scheme to be followed in assigning the readers in the specified sequence to the phantom images. 
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